From: G P

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 10:27 PM

To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>

Subject: MTC comment - Wednesday Oct 26

*External Email*

Hello:

| would like to submit the following comment for the upcoming MTC meeting:

I am advocating for the Commission to support fully funding of Caltrain electrification while prioritizing
service preservation. Students like me rely on this essential service and it is critical our transit leaders

work together to prevent cuts in funding and line frequency.

Grace P



